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September 8, 2022 

 
CITY OF WINNIPEG CONSTRUCTION NOTICE 

 
TO: Residents and Business Owners  
 
RE: 2022 Local Streets Project 

Carpathia Road from Kenaston Boulevard to Corydon Avenue  
 

 
Please be advised that Carpathia Road will soon close road renewals.  
 
Construction start:   Week of September 12, 2022 
Approximate Duration:  Five weeks, weather dependent 
Impacted streets / intersections:  Carpathia Road 
 
This project will be done in two phases.  
 
Phase 1 improved pedestrian access and drainage and driving/riding conditions from 469 Carpathia 
Road to Corydon Avenue. We removed the existing asphalt overlay, repaired select concrete and 
curbs, completed underground works, and installed a new asphalt overlay.  
 
In Phase 2 we will reconstruct the southern portion of Carpathia Road, from Kenaston Boulevard to 
469 Carpathia Road. There will be no vehicle access to this south portion during Phase 2.  
 
Northbound and southbound access to Carpathia Road and the west back lane will be maintained 
from Corydon Avenue throughout construction.   
 
Garbage and recycling will be picked up as usual on your regular collection days. To avoid 
confusion, we ask that you ensure that your address is clearly written on your garbage and recycling 
collection bins.  
 
If you are a business with access, delivery, or loading requirements that we should be aware of, 
please contact us to discuss your needs. 
 
If you have accessibility concerns, planned special events, known underground appurtenances 
(such as sprinklers or lighting cables) within three metres of the property line, signs in the boulevard, 
or any questions or concerns, please contact us to discuss. 
 
Please contact Michael Turko at 204-896-1209 or at mturko@kgsgroup.com with any questions or 
concerns regarding the work.   
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We appreciate your patience during construction and look forward to completion of Carpathia Road 
as part of the 2022 Local Streets Project. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Michael Turko, C.E.T., Eng.L. 
 
Cc: John Orlikow: City of Winnipeg Councillor for River Heights – Fort Garry 

Ryan Munro: City of Winnipeg Public Works 
Julie Dooley: City of Winnipeg Public Works 
Debbie Mikulik: City of Winnipeg Public Works Department, Customer Services 
MaryEllen Klippenstine: City of Winnipeg Solid Waste Services 

 Public Works Administration: City of Winnipeg Public Works 
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